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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we explored the idea of journeys in our lives and the significant events we have had on 

our journeys. 

In English, we have begun our text called ‘The Comet’ and explored some of the pictures and 

written about the character of Nyla. 

In Maths, we have started our work on money, looking at pounds and pence, converting as 

well as adding and subtracting money. 

The children have completed auditions for their parts in the school play which is Peter Pan the 

Musical. More information on costumes and tickets will be available soon. There will be a 

dress rehearsal on Monday 14th July and an evening performance on Tuesday 15th and 

Wednesday 16th of July. 

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was patience. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Vihaan for his dedication to his maths and his beautiful presentation and 

Lily for her great writing as Nyla. 

Headteacher's Award: Harvey and Orson for their amazing rounders skills. 

Shining Stars: Lily, Rosie, Molly, Georgie, Isla, May, Vihaan, Hunter, 

Pupil Voice: “I can’t wait to start practicing the play!”  

 

Reminders & Messages 

Tuesday 10th June: Times Table Check for Year 4! 

On Tuesday we will be exploring our homes and important people and objects in our lives. If 

children would like to bring in pictures or objects to help with their writing, they are welcome 

too. 

Wednesday 11th June: Class Photos 

 


